
Report of the Shared Governance Task Force 
 
In Fall 2020 members of the  Shared Governance Task Force developed a proposal to 
incorporate new language about shared governance into the Faculty Manual; we expect the 
Committee on Faculty Governance (our recommendations have been sent to them) to review 
the proposal and take it to the FC in early 2021.   
 
This effort reflects nationwide concern about the decline of shared governance practices during 
the pandemic, as articulated by such national organizations as AAUP and the Association of 
Governing Boards of Colleges and Universities.  Because "shared governance" is rarely 
referenced in the Manual now, our recommendations for incorporating specific language in the 
code is intended to affirm the integral role of shared governance at CSU. 
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